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Dear Sadh Sangat Ji,

Waheguru Ji Ka Khalsa Waheguru Ji Ki Fateh!

Due to the overwhelming number of Rumalas accumulated over time at both Gurdwaras (Central 
Sikh Gurdwara and Silat Road Gurdwara), Sangat is kindly requested not to offer Rumalas during any 
Gurdwara or home programme(s). 

Instead, Sangat is encouraged to donate cash in lieu of physical Rumala or purchase one from the 
respective Gurdwara. We seek your cooperation and understanding in this matter. 

Thank you!

Central Sikh Gurdwara Board 

1st January 2023


